
        Singlewell School 
        Mackenzie Way  Gravesend 

        Kent  DA12 5TY 

        Telephone: (01474) 569859 

        Email: office@singlewell.kent.sch.uk 
 
        Headteacher: Mrs Michelle Brown 

        Assistant Headteacher: Mrs Joanne Broad 

        Assistant Headteacher: Mrs Rebecca Catt 
 

 

           7th September 2023 

Dear Parents and Staff 

 

Welcome Back to School! 

 

I hope this letter finds you all in good health and high spirits as we prepare to embark on another 

exciting school year at Singlewell Primary School. It is with great pleasure and anticipation that I extend 

this warm welcome on behalf of the Board of Governors. 

 

The start of a new academic year is a time of renewal and fresh beginnings. For our students, it 

represents a new chapter in their educational journey filled with opportunities for growth and learning. 

For our dedicated staff and teachers, it is a chance to inspire and shape the future leaders of tomorrow. 

And for our parents, it signifies the continued partnership between home and school in nurturing our 

children's potential. 

 

I want to express my deep gratitude to our incredible staff and teachers who tirelessly work to create a 

safe, inclusive, and stimulating learning environment for our students. Your unwavering dedication is 

the cornerstone of our school's success. 

 

To our students, I encourage you to approach this year with curiosity, enthusiasm, and a thirst for 

knowledge. Each day is an opportunity to discover something new and to grow as individuals. Embrace 

the challenges, celebrate your achievements, and remember that your education is a valuable gift. 

To our parents, your support and involvement are vital to our school community. We value your 

partnership and commitment to your child's education. Together, we can provide the guidance and 

encouragement our students need to excel. 

 

And finally, to our esteemed Headteacher, Mrs Brown, thank you for your exceptional leadership and 

vision. Your guidance and dedication continue to steer our school towards excellence. 

 

As Chair of Governors, I am excited about the prospects that lie ahead for our school. We are committed 

to fostering a nurturing and empowering environment that enables each student to reach their full 

potential. 
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I encourage all members of our school community to actively participate, engage in open 

communication, and collaborate to make this academic year the best it can be. Together, we will achieve 

remarkable success. 

 

Once again, welcome back to school. May this year be filled with learning, growth, and memorable 

moments for all. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

 

Dr Daniel Adewale KING  

Chair of Governors 
 
 


